Area Technology Report
Spring Assembly, June 2023

There has not been much change with technology this spring. The DR and GR Salons have now been completed and hopefully, all our trusted servants have received the information they need to start this term.  

I am still asking all members to contribute suggestions to either the Technology Committee or the Coordinator for ways of making Al-Anon Service meetings and opportunities more inclusive. Thoughts can be shared directly with any member of the technology committee or with any district representative.

Excited to explore the future!
Connie H.
